

What's happening week Commencing

24th September 2018

PE, Swimming and Homework

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
PE - Da Vinci and Frank Yr 5, PM	PE – Yr 4 all Classes PM	PE - Pankhurst and Wilberforce Y5, PM	PE – Einstein and Curie. Y3, PM. PE – Bevan and Gibson Y6, PM.	PE - Shakespeare and Austen (Y6)
		Yr 6 Homework due in	Swimming – Owens and Keller. Y3, PM	Homework Set and due in

Lunchtime Clubs 12.30 - 1.10pm

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Fun Games Activities	Tag Rugby	Ball Games	Basketball	Contemporary Dance

After School Clubs 3.15 - 4.15pm

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Rounders	Athletics	Multi-Sport	Archery	Hockey



This week's Top Attenders

Whole School - 96.96% Lower School Dickens - 100%

Upper School
Shakespeare—97.37%



Please call the school every day your child

Online Safety All children have had an excellent Online Safety workshop this week with the wonderful Emma from One Day Creative. The children have been learning lots about how

lots about how to stay safe online and had great fun.



www.thinkuknow.co.uk

Dates for your Diary

- 24th, 26th September and 2nd October Parents Evening 3.30 5.30pm
- 25th September Yr 5 & 6 Harvest Service at St Nicholas Church, 2.15pm
- 26th September Yr 3 & 4 Harvest Service at St Nicholas Church, 2.15pm
- 4th October—Yr 6 Residential Trip Meeting for Parents, School Hall, 6pm
- 9th October Open Morning for Parents
- 16th October Flu Vaccinations Yr 3, 4 & 5 Pupils
- 31st October—School Photographs



SAFE SCHOOL ZONE We are determined to make sure the children are as safe as possible at school. With this in mind please take note of the following:

Arrival at School A large number of children are arriving very early at school. This is not safe as currently, the children are supervised from 8.40 therefore any accidents or other events prior to this could go unnoticed. From Monday 24th September make sure that:

- No child is onsite before 8.30, at which time staff will be supervising. Anyone
 arriving before this time will be taken into school and parents will
 be charged for their child being in Breakfast Club
- Those children coming to Breakfast Club are not allowed on the school premises until 8.10am

Mobile Phones We strongly discourage children bringing mobile phones to school. These can be unsafe because they can be used to film, record or photograph others with the results being shared without permission. If you strongly feel that your child should bring their mobile, then they do so at their own risk. The school staff accept no responsibility for anything happening to them. From Monday 24th September, all mobiles must be handed in to the class teacher who will return them at the end of the day. Any not handed in will be confiscated and the child in question will not be allowed to bring it to school again.